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From: AlbanyVillage Dental 
Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2016 10:18 a.m.
To: Consultations
Subject: Consultation on the increase in ACP fees

Dear Sir/ Madam

Thank you very much for giving us the opportunity for a submission.

I strongly believe that a 20% increase of the fees within 2 years is a steep increase that will increase the
burden on part time and self employed dentists.

I could see that most of the increase is due to the council developing and updating the code of practice,
which the NZDA has been working on already, and has an excellent standard that we already follow and
been updated on. I would suggest adopting the NZDA guidelines would be a cost effective way of cutting
cost yet keeping high standards that most practicing dentists in New Zealand are familiar with already.

Again thank you very much for you efforts.

Best Regards

--
Dr Sarmad Beshara

BDS. NZDREX.
Albany Village Dental
www.albanyvillagedental.co.nz




